
Mr. Benito Garcia 

Department of Energy 
Carlsbad Area Office 

P. 0. Box 3090 
Carlsbad, New Mexico 88221 

DEC 2 0 1995 

New Mexico Environmental Department 
Hazardous & Radioactive Materials Bureau 
P.O. Box 26110 
Santa Fe, N.M. 87502 

Dear Mr. Garcia: 

,.. 

Please find enclosed the response to your comments on Chapters C and G of the 
Waste Isolation Pilot Plant Resource Conservation and Recovery Act {RCRA) Part B 
application. We received your comments on these chapters on November 3, 
1995, and December 1, 1995, respectively. 

Our responses are transmitted to you in draft format and also contain the 
redline/strikeout version of the text in both hard copy and on floppy disk in 
accordance with your request. Additionally, to facilitate your review of our 
responses, Steve Zappe of your staff has authorized us to provide our responses 
directly to A. T. Kearney, Inc. 

This transmittal completes our draft responses to your technical review comments. 
We will submit in final redline/strikeout form, on January 17, 1996, all revisions 
made in response to your comments to our RCRA Part B application. As I 
indicated in previous transmittal letters, we anticipate meeting with you and your 
technical staff to discuss our responses to your comments on January 8 and 9, 
1996. We will be coordinating this meeting with your staff in the near future .. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (505) 234-
7486 or Craig Snider at (505) 234-7452. 

Sincerely, 

Assistant Manager 
Office of Regulatory Compliance 

Enclosure 
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Benito Garcia 

cc w/enclosure: 
C. Walker, A.T. Kearney, Inc. 

cc w/o enclosure: 
J. Mewhinney, CAO 
C. Snider, CAO 
K. Day, WID 
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